
To Our Purple Moose Families, 

The Moose officially has a new home and will be back for the 2024-2025 school year! 

The wait is over and we’re now able to share the exciting details. We will be moving into the 

Education wing of St. Paul’s Church, right here in Crystal Lake!  

485 W Woodstock St, Crystal Lake, IL 60014 

We are ready to start registration for our current families this week. Registration will be held in 

person at our current location on Wednesday March 6th at 9:15am. 

Registration forms can be found on Remini or by contacting us via email purplemooseps@gmail.com. 

We will also be posting the form to our website shortly, www.purplemoosepreschool.com. 

We will open registration for our new and alumni families on Monday March 11th. 

Our new location is getting some facelifts and tune-ups to make it Moose ready. We will have an 

open house at the new location in April, the date and time will be announced later. 

We are embarking on a HUGE undertaking with moving to a new location and building out the 

facility.  Your continued support is greatly appreciated.  Soon we will announce at least two 

fundraisers to help raise money to cover this expense. 

We are considering events such as Butter Braids for Easter/Spring Holidays and a Dotation/Spring 

cleaning event with Savers in Crystal Lake.  If any families/friends have suggestions for 

fundraising, please feel free to reach out to Miss. Anna via email. 

We want to extend the deepest “Thank You” once again to our families, staff, and community. This 

could not have been achieved without the work and support of many. Our hearts bleed purple in 

light of all your kindness and backing.  

Start saving boxes everyone!  Our move is just around the corner! 

Miss. Anna and all the loving staff of Purple Moose Enrichment Preschool 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=523cc3d68076b30eJmltdHM9MTcwOTQyNDAwMCZpZ3VpZD0xMzg4OTdhZC1iZjYzLTYyYmEtMjA1Zi04NThhYmViMDYzOGYmaW5zaWQ9NTc2OQ&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=3&fclid=138897ad-bf63-62ba-205f-858abeb0638f&u=a1L21hcHM_Jm1lcGk9MTI3fn5Vbmtub3dufkFkZHJlc3NfTGluayZ0eT0xOCZxPVN0LiUyMFBhdWwlMjdzJTIwVW5pdGVkJTIwQ2h1cmNoJTIwb2YlMjBDaHJpc3Qmc3M9eXBpZC5ZTjI2Nng1MTQyNzIwJnBwb2lzPTQyLjI0NDA3OTU4OTg0Mzc1Xy04OC4zMzkwODg0Mzk5NDE0X1N0LiUyMFBhdWwlMjdzJTIwVW5pdGVkJTIwQ2h1cmNoJTIwb2YlMjBDaHJpc3RfWU4yNjZ4NTE0MjcyMH4mY3A9NDIuMjQ0MDh-LTg4LjMzOTA4OCZ2PTImc1Y9MSZGT1JNPU1QU1JQTA&ntb=1
mailto:purplemooseps@gmail.com
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.purplemoosepreschool.com%2F&h=AT3slOm61AGMLM7wDQmQzoa2lKeya4LlPBOrRMG01w4fztRMVSwVccd1siglHm5_PFEH6PlpLwz5VSEruXouAOjDPh4Ll86yYBxZ-qI_Y9MUnZoJ6_Qg8-YaZeXFB0Ym_ng2_tvdkhH60j1dSvW8kRHaf3Io1EAvp4kWlA



